
The Chiefs of Ontario will be hosting a First Nations Leadership Political Strategy Session on
January 10, 2023. The purpose of this session is to discuss the issue of Métis rights assertions in
First Nations ancestral and Treaty territories. Feedback and recommendations gained during the
Political Strategy Session will inform key messaging within the Advocacy Strategy, and the
upcoming meeting with Minister Marc Miller, Crown Indigenous Relations, in late January. An
update on Bill 23, More Homes Built Faster Act, 2022, will also be provided.

A meeting invite and additional information will be distributed in coming weeks.  For additional
information, please visit www.chiefsmeeting.com or email meetingsupport@coo.org. 
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